“A caring, happy and creative environment in which ALL children can succeed’

What’s happening week commencing:  Monday 16th July 2018
	
	Morning
	Afternoon
	After School

	Monday
	School Transition Day
	
	Angel Voice
3-4.15pm

Reception to Yr 6

	Tuesday
	
	
	NO GOLF CLUB


	        Wednesday
	9.30am Dress Rehearsal of Oliver
	
	Summer Play – OLIVER!
 

	Thursday
	Year 6 ‘Fun Day’
	
	NO NETBALL CLUB


	Friday
	9.00am End of Term Assembly in Church
	
	NO FOOTBALL CLUB


Dear Parent / Carer
Our phrase of the week is:
‘Mwynhewch y penwythnos’  -  ‘Enjoy the weekend’
Oliver!  Dress Rehearsal

There will be a dress rehearsal of ‘Oliver’ on Wednesday morning starting at 9.30am.  If you have children of pre-school age you are invited to bring them along.  As there is only one evening performance we would like to request that you do not bring pre-school children/toddlers to this.  The Keystage 2 pupils have practiced very hard for this performance and there are several solo pieces for which, quiet would be appreciated.  Thank you in advance for your understanding.  

Hoodies/Backpacks
The School Council have had discussions with all children and have decided that, from September we are going to offer School back packs for KS 2 pupils and PE hoodies for PE and sporting events (not day to day).  These will be available from Constructiv Clothing.

ParentPay – Year 6 Pupils

Year 6 – any credits on Parentpay do not transfer to High School.  You will be refunded during the summer and issued with new activation codes by the High School.

Powys Dance Workshops

Powys Dance has launched its summer programme.  Please visit the website for more details: https://dawnspowysdance.org/dance-with-beth
School Dinner Charge

The cost for a School dinner will be going up in September to £2.30.

Class 1 Litter Pick
The children in Class 1 will be taking a walk around the village on Tuesday morning to do some litter picking.  They will also be stopping off at the park!

Car Parking/Dropping Off

Please do not block the car park entrance/exit when dropping children off in the mornings or when collecting in the afternoon.  It causes a back-up in the car park and becomes a danger to the children.

Swimming Lessons

There is no swimming on Friday as we have our End of Term Assembly in Church.  

We have been informed by Cooksons that the cost for the bus for swimming will be going up by £17 per week.  This means that unfortunately we are going to have to increase the swimming contributions to £2 per pupil per session from September 2018.

Outstanding Payments

Could we please request that any outstanding payments for clubs/sporting events/swimming are brought to the office by no later than Wednesday 18th July.  Please ensure breakfast club is paid for in advance for the week on Monday or paid for on the day, so that there are no outstanding debts to carry forward to September.  Thank you.

Amanda Williams

‘Mwynhewch y penwythnos’
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